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December 2, 2008

Mr. Tom Miller, CEQ

Mr. Harley Miller, President
Miller Construction Company
617 South Federal Highway
Ft. Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Dear Tom and Harley:

| just wanted to take the time to thank you both and the team that you put together to work on
our building in Sunrise. It was a great pleasure working with Brian Sudduth and Wayne Hanaka in the
early phase of the project and then with Vince Campo, Brian Silver and Larry Kazman through the actual
construction and final days of the project. Switching to a green building so late in the process was also a
challenge but everyone stepped up and it worked out great. The entire process was a learning

¥

experience for me.
With your guidance we built an awesome building and | appreciate all the help | received.

Sincerely,

imberly P. Riehn

Manager, Corporate Accounting
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